
 

Friday 8th July 2022 

Dates for the Diary  

Please also see the Key Dates 

Letter 

 

Year 6 BBQ 

Wednesday 13th July  

Year 6 Church Service  

Thursday 14th July  

End of Term  

Tuesday 19th July  

School ends at 1.30pm for all     

children 

 

Next week’s dinner menu— 

Week 2 

 

 

       LOVE      INTEGRITY      GENEROSITY      HOPE   THANKFULNESS          SERVICE 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This weekend we will have a display board inside the exhibition tent at The Tendring 

Show. The children have been working hard to produce work for this display               

incorporating the theme of farming, food and fitness. If you are visiting the show, 

please do pop into the Education Tent to see our work and also our entry for ‘Grub in a 

Tub’ which our gardening club have lovingly cultivated.  

Transition day took place on Thursday and the children had an opportunity to spend the 

day with their new teachers and support staff for their year groups. Change can be 

daunting for many of our children but they all coped incredibly well and are looking 

forward to September.  

Next week we will be hosting some of our leaver’s events for our current Year 6         

children. Details of these have been shared with parents/carers via Weduc. Please    

contact your child’s class teacher if you have any questions about events. 

Finally a reminder that school ends for all children at 1.30pm on Tuesday 19th July. 

There will be no after-school club for any children on this day.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Jones  

Uniform  
 

There has been a lost property uniform table 
outside for the past couple of days. Please do 
come and check for any unclaimed uniform.  

 
As we approach the end of the year, a       

reminder ahead of September about our 
uniform. All children are required to wear full 

uniform.  
 

For details of this, please see our uniform 
policy https://greatclactoncofejunior.com/

key-information/uniform/ 
 School branded items are available to order 

through Anglia Sports and Schoolwear.  
 

All children must wear a tie unless they are 
wearing the gingham summer dress.  

 
Long hair must be tied back and children 

must not wear make-up including false nails. 
Earrings should be plain studs only that are 

removable for PE.   

Beat the street 
 

The weather has been really good lately 
and I am sure that there are more children 
walking and cycling with their families. If 
you are passing a beat box, please do log 
this to collect some points. We are still 

within the top 10 on the leadership board 
for schools but would like to work our way 

further up the table and are aiming for 
top 5 next week. 

Weduc 
 

A reminder that all parents should ensure 
that they are signed up for Weduc ahead 

of the new academic year.  
We will be organising new classes ready 

for the coming term and it is really       
important that you are on this platform to 
ensure that you stay up to date with the 

latest information. Please contact the 
school office if you need support with this.  

Marvellous Me Badges  

Badges can be earned by the children 

for demonstrating positive               

behaviours in line with our school 

vision and values 

1st— 6N (352) 

2nd— 3D (174) 

3rd— 3W (172) 

Well done to class 6N who win       

additional break and time on the   

outdoor gym!  





 

Well done everyone for your hard work this week. The following children received 

excellence and values certificates in our special celebration worship 

 


